Student Life Committee Report for Feb 8, 2024 Faculty Meeting

Submitted by Chris Chapp, Chair February 1, 2024

The Student Life Committee met on December 6, 2023.

The Student Life Committee adopted several changes to the syllabus statements that live on the committee homepage. In particular, we adopted syllabus statements related to research support in the classroom, as well as technology support. We also investigated broken links on the syllabus statement page and updated some of the language on the page to better reflect current college resources.

Faculty are encouraged to <u>visit the updated page</u> and make appropriate changes to their syllabus as they prepare for the spring semester.

The committee also discussed making further changes to better provide faculty with resources for students.

If you have any questions or suggestions, please contact any of the members of the Student Life Committee (the full committee normally meets on alternate Wednesdays at 3:30pm in CAD 204A).

Current Membership:

Chris Chapp (Social Sciences, chair)

Karen Marsalek (Humanities)

Jenna Coughlin (Interdisciplinary & General Studies)

Anne Gothmann (Natural Sciences and Mathematics)

Emery Stephens (Fine Arts)

Rosalyn Eaton, Dean of Students (ex-officio)

Martin Olague, Taylor Center for Equity and Inclusion (ex-officio)

Matthew Marohl, College Ministry (ex-officio)

Charles Gray, Faculty Athletic Representative (ex-officio)